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Comments: As proposed, this project would do nothing for the community of Condon, nothing for the owners of

this land ( the American Public), and nothing for the environment.  It would by far have a large negative impact on

all of the above.  The proposal will have significant impacts that the Forest Service must evaluate. The significant

impacts and questions make the project not eligible for using categorical exclusion.  The necessity of keeping

Holland Lake as pristine and useful as possible is of the utmost importance to the people of this community, and

should be to all people as it is public land.  

Since the lodge is privately owned, but the land is public, the public should have a say on this horrendous

proposal, that would ruin the authenticity of the beautiful Holland Lake and area. Please pay attention and hear

the people.  The US Forest Service must do their due diligence in looking at all the negative impacts this

proposal would have on the lake, land and environment.  The list goes on and on and on about the negative

impacts this proposal will have.  Please reconsider any and all  such negative proposals on the land that we the

American public own, and you Forest Service, are here to steward for us. 


